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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

The Law and Justice Commission of Pakistan (LJCP), Islamabad is organizing a three-day Conference 

on “Creating a Water-Secure Pakistan” which was previously scheduled on 28-30 September 2018 

and now has been rescheduled to 19-20-21 October 2018. The Conference will be held at Supreme 

Court of Pakistan Building, Islamabad and will be attended by national and international experts. 

The inaugural and concluding sessions will be chaired by the Hon’ble Chief Justice of Pakistan and 

the thematic groups will be chaired by the Hon’ble Judges of the Supreme Court of Pakistan.  The 

Research papers on the following themes are invited. 

 
1. Indus Basin Water 

2. Land Acquisition for Dams, Construction of Dams, Dams Financing Rehabilitation of 

affectees & Water Conservation 

3. Ground Water, Water Recharge & Water Pricing 

4. Water Governance 

 
All the experts/scholars/researchers/academia who have submitted abstracts previously, may 

submit their final papers on above mentioned Conference themes through email 

papers@ljcp.gov.pk by 25th September 2018. 

 
 
 
 

         Jawad Khan 
Joint Secretary(NJPMC) 
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